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Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Amendment (Ensuring Integrity) 
Bill 2019 
 
HIA refers to its attendance at the Senate Education and Employment Legislation Committee hearing on 12 
September regarding the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Amendment (Ensuring Integrity) Bill 2019. 
 
At page 22 of the Hansard the following question was taken on notice: 
 

 
 
As noted by Ms Brookfield, it is not HIA’s role to track that information, as such HIA is not in a position to 
provide details regarding breaches, by our members, of the Occupational Health and Safety Act.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
HOUSING INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION LIMITED 
 
 

 
Melissa Adler 
Executive Director - Industrial Relations and Legal Services 
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